Committee of Adjustment

From: Ingrid Heinrichs Pauls

Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 3:18 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: 60 Ontario St.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello City of Guelph Adjustment Committee,

| just wanted to register my wholehearted support of the conversion of the garage at 60 Ontario St. The services planned
will add convenience, vitality, improved aesthetic and may even draw tourists to The Ward. The Ward is becoming a
point of interest in our lovely city.

With the population boom that is happening in the Ward it seems a no brainer.

Thanks for giving the public this opportunity.

Ingrid Heinrichs Pauls

112 Ontario St.

Guelph





